
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 
 

As we look forward to summer break, it is important for your child to continue to strengthen their reading skills and 

prepare for the new school year. Our summer reading program is designed to provide you with the tools to do so. 

Attached to this letter is the book list and book report options for your child’s grade for the next school year. 

 
Summer Reading Requirements  
Grades 1 - 3: Read three books from the list.  

4th Grade: Read required book “Daniel Boone Young Hunter and Tracker”. 

5th Grade: Read required book “Thomas A Edison Young Inventor”. 
 
 

STUDENTS WHO COMPLETE THEIR R E A D I N G  R E Q U I R E M E N T S  AND TURN THEIR PRESENTATIONS IN 

DURING THE FIRST 5 SCHOOL DAYS WILL RECEIVE UP TO THREE DRESS-DOWN COUPONS. These coupons can be 

used on any day during the first semester. We want to encourage all students to complete the summer reading 

program for next year’s grade level. We cannot stress enough the importance of reading and the impact it has on 

learning across the curriculum. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the elementary office at 423-396-2122.  

Summer office hours are Tuesday-Thursday 9am-2pm. 

 
Sincerely,  

Ms. Weddle 

CA-Elementary Principal 


